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Ref:  MKn/LT 
 
19 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Following on from the success of previous years, we would like to offer year 11 parents the opportunity to 
support their children during the final months of their GCSE courses. 
 
The ‘step up’ information video is a chance to look at the support strategies available to parents and how 
these can be utilised to help students with their revision.  It will also provide an opportunity for parents to 
look at the key components of the Mathematics and English curriculum whilst picking up tips on how to 
get the best from revision materials. 
 
To gain access to this essential resource please go to the following news link on our website. 
 
https://www.smithdonhigh.org.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1 
 
Also included with this letter are the following resources to help your child prepare for the summer exams. 
 

● 50 question booklet 

● Learning Scientist 6 valuable/proven strategies 

● Subject information booklets 

 
If you have any further questions, please drop in for a live, online Q&A session with Mrs Evans (Head of 
Mathematics), Ms Wright (Head of English) and myself on Wednesday 21 October at 6pm. 
 
You can join us on Zoom by using the following link. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/92902745729?pwd=enhTamp6UG1uNlkza3hVRE1pZExsdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 929 0274 5729 
Passcode: d0dVkp 
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr M Knott 

Assistant Headteacher 
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